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 Tuesday, March 21st 
 Platte Valley Children’s Choir  

performs - 2:30 
Wednesday, March 22nd 
 Mass @ 8:15 2nd leads 

Friday, March 24th 
 Children’s Stations of the Cross  

8:15 @ Church 
Fish Fry  5:00pm - 7:00pm 

 

   February Virtuous Students 

Ruby Schiff (3rd), Jovian Moreno (1st) 
and Asher Wilson(3rd) were recognized 

as the February Virtuous students of the 
month at the assembly held on Monday, 

March 6th.  Each of these student’s 
fathers are Knights of Columbus 

members and were on hand, along with 
Grand Knight, John Songco, to present 
the certificate and rosary to their child. 



Monday, Mar 20 
 
Chicken Strips 
Tater Barrels 
Steamed Broccoli 
Applesauce 
 
 
  
Helpers:  
Toni Warburton 
Adam Hoesing 

Tuesday, Mar 21 
 
Spaghetti w/meat sauce 
Green Salad 
1/2 Banana 
Cookie 
 
 
  
Helpers:   
Anna Polk 
Adam Hoesing 

Wednesday, Mar 22 
 
 

No Hot Lunch  
Pizza Party 

 
 
 

Helpers:  
 
 

Thursday, Mar 23 
 
Cheese Quesadilla 
Refried Beans 
Corn 
Peaches 
 
 

 
Helpers:  
Corey Smith 
Megan Covalt 

Friday, Mar 24 
 
Pancakes 
Scrambled Eggs w/ spinach 
Potato Triangles 
Orange Wedges 
 
 
  
Helpers:  
Mandi Adams 
Corey Smith 

Classroom News………... 

Cornhole Champions 
 

The annual PE cornhole tournament was completed on Thursday, 
March 2nd with the following students finishing as champions in 

their respective grades: Beckham Wilson & Drew Becker (1st),  
Lewis Merrigan & Rhett Marshall (2nd),  Asher Wilson & Carson 

Windhorst (3rd), Mila Miller & Harper Verbeck (4th) and Grant Celli & 
Adan Garcia (5th).  All participants had an outstanding time and  

received a ribbon and certificate for their efforts.  Thanks to Mike 
and Terri Calvert for the use of their cornhole boards. 

Penny Carnival Prize Ceremony 
 

Electric energy filled the room as the students gathered for the final 
Penny Carnival prize ceremony held on Wednesday, March 8th.  108 
students sold 100 or more tickets and earned the right to choose a 
prize from the large selection provided by HSA.  Five students sold 
over 1000 tickets and included:  Havynn Urdiales (1534), Beckham 
Wilson (1300), 
Asher Wilson 

(1285), Grant Celli 
(1201) and Zaylie        
Adams (1005).   

A total of 35,373 
raffle tickets were 

sold.       
 

Way to go  
St. Agnes  
students!   

Job well done! 

Hot Lunch Menu for March 20th, 2023 - March 24th, 2023 

 

Leader in Me Students 
 

Synergize was the February habit of the month.  
Students who synergize get along with others and 
work well in groups.  They value the strengths and 

opinions of others and realize that working as a 
team allows for 

more to be                
accomplished.  

Students                  
recognized for this 

award include:   
Duke Suhr (PK), 

Henry Preston (K), 
Rose Schiff (1st), 

Zaylie Adams (2nd), 
Holly Polk (3rd), 

Easton Becker (4th),  
Havynn Urdiales

(5th). 



What’s Happening at St. Agnes School………... 
 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

Pre-K Class  

By Nicole Boness 

 February was dental hygiene month, so Pre-K spent a lot of time learning about teeth and how important it is to 
take care of them. We did some activities throughout class learning about brushing teeth, flossing, and what foods to eat. 
Mrs. Vath was also nice enough to take time out of her day to come teach the class about dental hygiene. She talked about 
how important it is to go to the dentist, what healthy foods are good for you and what sugary foods do to our teeth. She 
also did a fun activity where the kids got to be teeth and gums and some students got 
to be the doctors. They got to pretend to brush and floss the germs away. Then they 
ended with a fun snack. The students got to make toothbrushes out of pretzels and 
cheese.  
  We have been learning about colors of the rainbow and doing different 
activities to go along with it. The kids got to build their own rainbow out of their 
name. They also made a rainbow and pot of gold and hung them in the classroom. We 
even found a fun and engaging online rainbow game. The 
kids love popping the letters.  
  I can’t believe we are already in our last quarter. I 
know these next couple of months are going to fly by!  The 
next month we are going to be learning about families and 
pets. We will also be doing some fun spring activities since 
its just right around the corner. We are also working hard 
for our spring program and have been learning our 
graduation songs.    

 

  

Fifth Grade Class  

By Lynsey Ayers 

 Hello everyone! I can not believe that we are already beginning the fourth quarter of this year. It has all 
gone by so quickly! These last couple of weeks have been so busy finishing up the last bit from the third quarter.  
 I am very proud of all of the fifth graders' hard work. In class, we have finished reading The Giver, and will 
be having a Giver Celebration. We will be dressing up as members of the community from the book, and 
watching the movie to write a comparison paper comparing the two 
medias.  
 In math, we have been working more with fractions by 
multiplying and dividing them, and will be soon focusing more on ratios 
and reciprocals.  
 We have been studying space and the solar system in science, 
and the American Revolution in social studies. I am very proud of the 
fifth graders because they have been working very hard on power 
point presentations showcasing a country of their choice and what 
they have learned about them. They have put so much effort into these 
power points! After we have presented these, we will be researching 
individual famous people throughout history and presenting them in 
various creative ways.  
 I cannot wait to see how much more my class will grow and 
learn during these last months of the school year!  


